
NOTICE 

FIRE HYDRANT REPLACEMENT & INSTALLATION PROJECT 

JANUARY 20, 2025 

 

The City of LaFayette is pleased to announce an upcoming project to enhance public safety 
and improve its water distribution system through the installation of new fire hydrants 
throughout town. Work is scheduled to begin on Monday January 20, 2025, and will 
continue through April 20, 2025. During this time, residents and businesses may experience 
disturbances to the water system, including: 

• Temporary water outages 
• Reduced water pressure 
• Discoloration of water 

 

Discolored water is not an unusual side effect of opening fire hydrants, nor does it indicate 
any type of problem in the water system. . 

Residents are advised not to wash light-colored clothes if their water is stained or 
discolored. 

The City will make every effort to minimize these disruptions and ensure timely completion 
of the project. If you experience prolonged issues with your water service, please contact 
the LaFayette Water Department Superintendent Kevin Page at 334-276-9492 or via email 
kpage@cityoflafayetteal.com or contact Asst. Superintendent Micheal Turner at 334-234-
1148. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we undertake this important project to 
enhance the safety and reliability of our community’s water infrastructure. Thank you for 
your cooperation. 

 

 

-CITY OF LAFAYETTE 
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